Dear AP Parents:

Each year we ask the parents of our AP students to consider donating snacks and water for the students during testing weeks. Individually packaged bags of snacks are ideal and easy for the students to "grab and go" during their brief break during each test.

This year, we have a total of 81 hungry AP students. If you are shopping at Sam's Club in the next few weeks, perhaps you can pick up a case of any of the following items.

Here's the list:

- Granola Bars
- Peanut butter crackers
- Goldfish crackers
- Pretzels
- Raisins
- Dried Fruit
- Trail miX
- Apples
- Grapes
- Pears
- Bananas
- Water (8 oz size ideal)

Donated snacks and water may be dropped off at the Front Office through Friday, May 1.

Thank you for your generosity! We greatly appreciate it.

St. Francis Catholic High School